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I talked with AOPA President Phil Boyer this morning. His concern is that pilots are receiving conflicting information about when GA will be able to fly again. He understands that we’re only following instructions and doing the best we can. Boyer emphasized that he was not blaming FSS controllers for the lack of definitive information. 

NAATS Headquarters is on a continuous telcon with Air Traffic. The latest info is that GA flight, IFR or VFR, is not authorized at 15Z. The exception is Alaska where GA has been opened up. Please understand this Update is not an authorized FAA communication tool but is intended to keep you informed. If you receive instructions that are contrary to this information please do as instructed by FAA management. We will continue to provide details as we receive them. Any questions or concerns should be directed through your supervisors and managers to the Regional Offices.
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